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DfE guidance: What schools must or should publish online

16 May 2024

The Department for Education (DfE) have recently updated their guidance on the information that schools maintained by a local authority, academies –
including any educational setting with academy arrangements – and further education (FE) colleges must or should publish on their website.

What maintained schools must or should publish online - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk)
What academies and further education colleges must or should publish online - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk)

We suggest all schools review this guidance to ensure they are up to date.

To get updates like this directly from the DfE, you can sign up via the following links:

Get emails from GOV.UK -Standards Testing Agency (STA)
Get emails from GOV.UK - Department for Education (DfE)

Was this page useful? 
Yes

Neutral

No

Contacts

Schools data team 
schoolsdatateam@ealing.gov.uk
Last updated: 20 May 2024

https://www.egfl.org.uk
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/what-maintained-schools-must-publish-online
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/what-academies-free-schools-and-colleges-should-publish-online
https://www.gov.uk/email-signup?link=/government/organisations/standards-and-testing-agency
https://www.gov.uk/email-signup?link=/government/organisations/department-for-education
https://www.egfl.org.uk/page-useful/nojs/node/32571/yes
https://www.egfl.org.uk/page-useful/nojs/node/32571/neutral
https://www.egfl.org.uk/page-useful/nojs/node/32571/no
https://www.egfl.org.uk/users/schools-data-team
mailto:schoolsdatateam@ealing.gov.uk

